[y Outlook

Re: Extensions

From Steven Cohen

Date Tue 10/29/2024 3:01 PM

To  Abby Conroy <aconroy@salisburyct.us>

Cc  Joshua Mackey; Land Use; Jonathan Marrale; Mark Arigoni

Hi Abby,

Please use this email as the formal extension in regards to the IWCC application extended to
November 13, 2024.

Thank you,
Steven Cohen

On Tue, Oct 29, 2024 at 1:12 PM Abby Conroy <aconroy@salisburyct.us> wrote:
Good Afternoon All,

Following up on the IWWC meeting last night and the grant of extension...please provide an updated
letter as appropriate.

My understanding is this is the anticipated timeline:
Monday 11/4 PZC has a regular meeting. Not anticipating this application will be on the agenda.

Wednesday 11/6 the applicant anticipates submitting complete engineering for "final" Town expert
reviews.

Week of 11/11-11/15 possible "experts" meeting to go over comments and responses.

Wednesday 11/13 IWWC has a special meeting . The applicant may review revised plans with IWWC.
Possible but not likely IWWC action - not sure we will have consulting Town engineer review in time.
There is a public hearing scheduled on another application at this meeting. Hearing scheduled for

7:00pm.

Monday 11/18 Regular PZC meeting - hearing continued to review final reviewed/revised plans?

Monday 11/25 Regular IWWC meeting for likely IWWC action. There is a public hearing scheduled on
another application at this meeting. Hearing scheduled for 7:00pm.

Tuesday 11/26 possible special PZC meeting to review final reviewed/revised plans and IWWC action.
Possible draft resolution.

Monday 12/2 Regular PZC meeting for draft resolution or possible decision.
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